
Dr. Bruce Bickel 
teaches the Brave 
Men (2013) as the 
men face the long 
wall with the 
kitchen to the 
back. At times we 
had over 100 men 
for special 
occasions. Regular 
Bible Studies 
could draw 75-95 
men.

The Barn at Christ Church Grove Farm
Home of the Brave Men’s Bible Study - Then & Now

Dr. Bruce Bickel 
teaches the Brave 
Men in our first 
meeting back in 
the newly 
renovated Barn 
(June 29, 2018) 
The men face the 
short wall which 
used to be the 
main entrance 
with the kitchen to 
the back. Now we 
enter on the side 
(right in pix).


